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April 15, 2010 
 
United Nations Human Rights 
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 
Palais des Nations  
CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland  
 
 RE: The Navajo Nation’s Universal Periodic Review Submission  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission was established to operate as a 
clearinghouse entity to administratively address discriminatory actions against citizens of 
the Navajo Nation, and to interface with the local, state and federal governments, and 
with national and international human rights organizations in accordance with its plan of 
operation, applicable laws and regulations of the Navajo Nation.  
 
So on behalf of the Navajo Nation and its citizens, the Office submits its Universal 
Periodic Review (“UPR”) report, as a stakeholder, to the United Nations Office of the 
High Commissioner for Human Rights when the United States of America is under 
review in the month of November 2010 for its human rights record.  
 
If you or your office may have any questions or concerns regarding the Navajo Nation’s 
UPR report, please feel free to contact me directly at leonardgorman@navajo.org or at 
telephone number (928) 871-7436.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Leonard Gorman, Executive Director 
Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission 
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